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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new  

children and their families who have joined us this term. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not     

hesitate to speak to our nursery team. 

 

Mrs McCann — Principal Teacher (Acting) 

       Diary Dates 

30 May  Nursery sports day (option 1) 

30 May P1 parent info event (6pm) 

8 June  9.15 AM Nursery assembly 

12 June  Nursery sports day (option 2) 

13 June 2.30 PM Nursery assembly 

26 June Nursery Moving On Ceremonies        

                   (10.00am & 2.30pm) 

Transition 

Our transition topic is well underway and the 

boys and girls are enjoying their sessions in 

the P1 classrooms.  There will be an             

information evening on Wednesday 30th May 

at 6pm with lots of information for starting 

school in August. 

Please check our school blog, The 

Kirkhill Chatter, to find out what is 

going on at nursery. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/

wl/kirkhill/ 

Please comment and share your 

thoughts too. 

Follow us on Twitter  

@wlkirkhill 

Access road to the nursery building 

Please could we ask that the access 

road to nursery is not used by vehicles 

when dropping off or picking up to   

ensure the safety of our nursery     

children. 

Sports Day 

This year’s Sports Day will be on Wednesday 30th 

May. Please come along and join us at 9.30am for 

morning children and 1.30pm for afternoon children. Please 

make sure children are dressed in comfortable clothing and 

footwear for taking part. In the event of bad weather on 

this day, our second option is Tuesday 12th June. 

                               Big Bedtime Read 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in the Big Bedtime Read and for your feedback. We 

hope you have been enjoying reading the books together. The results from the questionnaire 

showed that all parents/carers were reading with their child 4 or more times a week, over half 

felt that it has made a positive impact on the bedtime routine and all parents/carers would like 

the Big Bedtime Read to continue. With this in mind we will be continuing until the end of term. 

Outdoor play 
Please ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately for the weather so that 

they can enjoy outdoor play as much 

as possible. On warm days please  

remember to apply sun cream before the start of 

nursery.  


